From:

Sent: Saturday, 31 March 2018 4:30 PM
To: Local Government Board (DPaC)
Subject: Amalgamation

I am writing for myself and on behalf of the Richmond Tennis Club. Please
don't consider lining Richmond up with Sorell Council. Clarence Council have
been very good helping the tennis club us and I doubt any other Council will
come up to its standards. Sue



